
 

                                                                                   IONA-HOPE EPISCOPAL CHURCH  

                                            Annual Parish Meeting  

                                                January 28, 2024 

                          Interim Rector Mother Coleen Tully presiding 

 
 

Prior to beginning Mother Coleen let every know that the Meeting was being 
“Live Streamed”. 

Invocation, Mother Coleen Tully 

Annual Meeting called to order at 10:45 a.m. on Sunday January 28, 2024. 

Linda Griffin, Clerk of the Vestry is appointed to take the Meeting minutes. 

We have a quorum, thank you everyone for being here. 

Interim Rector Report: Mother Coleen Tully  

Interim Rector Mother Coleen Tully submitted a written report which is included 
in the Annual Parish Meeting Booklet on pg. 3.  Mother Coleen is thankful for the 
many wonderful and dedicated people who make up Iona Hope.  

First point of business is the Election of Vestry Members. 

We have three openings on the Vestry, and three people have expressed interest 
in serving on the Vestry. They are Linda Griffin, Marcia Leidig, and Debbie Prather. 
Mother Coleen asks if there are any other nominations from the floor, there are 
none, a motion was made to accept all three nominees, motion 2nd, all approved.  

Next point of business is the Annual Diocesan Convention. 

We need 3 delegates and 1 alternate to attend Convention. Ruth Ann North, Bob 
Earl, and Donna Kris's volunteered to be delegates, and Marcia Leidig will be the 
alternate. Motion was made to accept, Motion 2nd, all approved.    

 

 

 



Treasurers Report: Joe Mulino 

Treasurer Joe Mulino summited a written report which is included in the Annual 
Parish Meeting Booklet on pg. 7. Our Stewardship Campaign for 2024 , ”Growing 
In Faith Together” has been successful. Although our goal was $365,0000 in 
pledges, we have received $315,710.00 in pledges so far which far exceeds those 
of recent past campaigns.  

Senior Warden Report: Paula Paquette 

Senior Warden Paula Paquette submitted a written report included in the Anin 
the Annual Parish Meeting Booklet on pg.5. Paula wanted to thank all of the 
wonderful people who do so much for Iona Hope. Happy 25th Anniversary to Iona 
Hope.  

Junior Warden Report: Alison Kinch 

Junior Warden Alison Kinch submitted a written report which is included in the 
Annual Parish Meeting Booklet on pg. 6. Alison wanted to thank everyone for all 
of their help and support.  

 

Mother Coleen asked Paula to continue serving as the Senior Warden, and Alison 
as the Junior Warden.  

Mother Coleen closed the meeting with Prayor.  

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Linda Griffin, Clerk to the Vestry 

 

  


